
 

 

 

David Davies Memorial Institute of International Studies 
Symposium on Climate Change 

 

“Copenhagen and Climate Change:  The Stakes; The Politics” 

 

Main Hall, International Politics Building, Aberystwyth University 

2:00 – 6:45 p.m., Friday 6 November 2009 

 

Program 

 

2:00 – 2:20 p.m. Official Opening, Introduction, Greetings  

Sir Emyr Jones-Parry 

President of Aberystwyth University, and 

former Permanent Representative of the 
United Kingdom to the United Nations 

 

2:20 – 3:20 p.m. “Towards Copenhagen: The View from the 
South,” then Q & A   

Dr. Peter Christoff 

Visiting Researcher, Oxford Centre for the 

Environment, University of Oxford; and 

Coordinator of Environmental Studies, 

Department of Resource Management and 

Geography, Melbourne Graduate School of 

Land and Environment, University of 
Melbourne 



3:20 – 4:20 p.m. “Towards Copenhagen: The View from the 
North,” then Q & A 

  Professor Robyn Eckersley 

 Visiting Research Fellow, Smith School of 

Enterprise and the Environment, University of 

Oxford; and Head of the Department of 

Political Science, University of Melbourne 

 

4:20 – 4:40 p.m.  Tea & Coffee Break 

 

4:40 – 5:40 p.m. “The United States and Copenhagen,” then Q 
& A 

 E. H. Carr Professor Ian Clark 

 ESRC Professorial Fellow, Department of 
International Politics, Aberystwyth University 

 

5:40 – 5:45 p.m. Rest Break  

 

5:45 – 6:45 p.m. Roundtable: “Climate Change: Prospects for 
Agreement”  

Sir John Houghton  

Former co-chair, the Scientific Assessment 

Working Group, Intergovernmental Panel on 
Climate Change 

Dr. Marek Kohn 

Fellow of the Centre for Applied Philosophy, 
Politics and Ethics, University of Brighton 

Chaired by 

Professor Nicholas J. Wheeler 

Professor, Department of International 

Politics, Aberystwyth University 



 

The David Davies Memorial Institute of International Studies is part 
of the Department of International Politics, Aberystwyth University.   

       

 

The DDMI symposium has been made possible in part because of 

the generous funding provided by the Gwendoline and Margaret 

Davies Charity, Commercialisation and Consultancy Services at 
Aberystwyth University, and the ESRC. 


